
The National Weather Service updated its El Niño/Southern Oscillation Diagnostic 
Discussion on August 7th to state that “[t]he chance of El Niño has decreased to 
about 65%...”
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TEXAS DROUGHT REPORT
FOR THE WEEK OF 08/18/14

Get more drought information on TWDB’s website and social media accounts!

Katherine Thigpen, Governmental Relations | katherine.thigpen@twdb.texas.gov | 512.463.1667
Kimberly Leggett, Media Relations | kimberly.leggett@twdb.texas.gov | 512.463.5129

Similar drought and reservoir conditions this week 
as last week; nevertheless, our reservoirs are 
about 66 percent full as compared to about 62 
percent full last year at this time. In a bit of bad 
news for wetter weather this winter, the National 
Weather Service has downgraded the chances of 
El Niño this fall and winter from 80 percent to 65 
percent.

Drought statistics

•	 58% of state currently in moderate to 
exceptional drought

•	 57% a week ago
•	 73% three months ago
•	 88% a year ago
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DROUGHT CONDITIONS

EL NIÑO
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